
Dear Committee Members,  

I am writing to express my support for SCR 4006. My name is Tiffany Craigo, and I am a resident of 

North Dakota and the administrator of several social media pages focused on the iconic herd of 

horses at Theodore Roosevelt National Park. For the past ten years, I have closely documented 

these horses throughout the year. My extensive time spent in the field with the herd and managing 

social media platforms has allowed me to witness the profound passion that both North Dakotans 

and individuals from around the world have for these magnificent animals.  

They are not only a defining feature of our state but also a significant draw for outside visitors and a 

source of joy for countless people. It is imperative that we protect this herd. I strongly urge you to 

support their preservation by taking this first step in moving forward with their protection. 

Thank you for your attention to this vital matter. 


